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Council approved the draft
parkland dedication by-law in

principal and that the Fees
and Charges By-law (119-

2023) be amended at a
future meeting of Council to
require 2% payment-in-lieu of

parkland dedication by
consent for commercial or

industrial purposes based on
appraisal. Council approved
option 1, $10,000 per lot with
respect to payment-in-lieu of

parkland dedication by
consent for residential

purposes.

Parkland
Dedication By-law

Draft Approved

tel 519-268-7334 email szylstra@thamescentre.on.ca
4305 Hamilton Rd, Dorchester, Ontario, N0L 1G3

Chief Dorken, Deputy District Chief Robert Kuenzlen and Acting
Capitan Wes Fox introduced Council to some of the new members
of the Thames Centre Fire Department at the Thorndale Station
The following Firefighters were in attendance:

Welcome New Recruits!
Thorndale Fire Station

Shaun Beirnes
Kurt Denkers
Colin Pegg
Corey Stewart
Rik VerVoort
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